
ECYE11. Summary of Care Inspectorate Inspections 
 

The Education, Children and Young People Executive considered a 
report by the Director of Children’s Services which provided an overview 
of the performance of Falkirk Council regulated services within Children & 
Families Social Work division which were inspected by the Care 
Inspectorate between July 2019 and June 2020. 

 
The services inspected were Tremanna Children’s House and Wallace 
Crescent Children’s House. Details of the unannounced inspections and 
quality grades awarded for the services were provided in an appendix to 
the report. 

 
Services must meet the National Care Standards. Details of the six-point 
scale which was used by the Inspectorate to describe the quality they 
evaluated, were provided in an appendix to the report. 

 
Decision 

 
The Education, Children and Young People Executive:- 

 
(1) noted the evaluation of each registered service; 

 
(2) agreed that an overview report on Care Inspectorate inspections 

was reported to the Education, Children and Young People 
Executive on an annual basis, and 

 
(3) agreed to the proposed establishment evaluation reporting 

arrangement as detailed in section 4.3 of the report. 

 


